
Hello,

Thank you for taking my testimony.

Honestly, this is quite simple. No school or school district should be able to discriminate against my children because of their hair. 
Hair is deeply personal, and should not be subject to enforcement of any sort.

thank you
Claudia Arana Colen
Portland, OR


